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Notice of Construction and Traffic Alert  
for Columbia Township  

Muchmore Road closed to thru traffic and Walton Creek Road down to one lane 
for about 60 days starting in mid to late June  

CINCINNATI – Traffic impacts will occur along Muchmore and Walton Creek roads in Columbia 
Township starting in mid to late June as the Metropolitan Sewer District of Greater Cincinnati 
(MSD) installs a new sewer line. The project is expected to be completed during the summer with 
final restoration in the fall, pending weather and field conditions.  

Please see the attached project map. 

Muchmore Road will be closed to thru traffic between Walton Creek Road and Muchmore Close 
for about 60 days. Walton Creek Road, just north of Muchmore Road, will be reduced to one lane 
with either a flagger or temporary traffic light. Local and emergency traffic will be maintained. 

MSD’s contractor, Larry Smith, Inc., will be constructing about 800 feet of 8-inch-diameter sewer 
line and sewer laterals to bring public sewer service to 32 condominiums, four homes, and the 
Mariemont Players building. The contractor will generally work 7:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. Monday 
through Thursday, with work on Fridays or the weekend as needed. 

For additional information about this MSD project, please contact MSD Customer Service at  
(513) 244-1300 (option 5) or MSD.Communications@cincinnati-oh.gov and reference Project ID# 
10370060. 
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PROJECT AREA MAP 

 
 

 


